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21 Ways to Market your FPA Student Chapter:

1. Do you have a student newspaper? Often time’s newspapers have a calendar where you can post your meeting’s date, time, location and general information for free.
2. Talk to your professors and ask them to make a quick announcement about your student chapter at the start of their classes. Some professors will agree to give extra credit to students who attend the first meeting.
3. Some universities have a student involvement fair at the start of every semester. Check with your student activities office to see when the fair is and to request a booth. This is a great opportunity to target students who are actively looking to get involved.
4. Use social media sites like FPA Connect to create an FPA student chapter page where you can post meeting information and create events.
5. Post flyers around campus with information on the upcoming meetings.
6. Host study sessions at your library for those in your financial planning courses. At the end of the session, invite students who are not members to the next meeting.
7. Recruiting freshmen students helps ensure your student chapter will continue to grow. Check with your university’s housing and dining office to see what ways you can reach out to students in the dorms and dining halls.
8. Host social events and invite potential members.
9. Invite local professionals who are looking for interns to a chapter meeting and inform students of the potential internship opportunity.
10. Pizza, pizza, pizza! Since students love a free meal, have free pizza at the first meeting to encourage students to come. Don’t have the funding? See FPA’s Fundraising Ideas resource.
11. If your school has a radio station, see if they are interested in making announcements about your upcoming meeting during broadcasts.
12. Print off free Sudoku’s from the web and on the opposite side include information about your FPA student chapter. Leave the puzzles on the chairs of your finance classes for students to pick up.
13. Implement an award program where your student chapter honors an undergraduate in your major and present the award at an already existing awards ceremony.
14. In addition to the student newspaper calendar, check your college of business calendars and post information there.
15. Universities often send prospecting packets to the new undergraduates. If your school does this, check to see if there is room for club information and include a handout about your FPA chapter.
16. Is your chapter working on something new and exciting? Write an article for your college’s alumni magazine.
17. Do something news-worthy to get an article in your student paper. Also, don’t forget to send press releases when you have a guest speak or special event.
18. Volunteer at a sporting event – run the concessions or hand out programs, and wear your student chapter t-shirts or hang your club banner.
19. Signup to participate in the homecoming parade and work together on creating a float.
20. Do you have a guest speaker coming in to discuss financial planning? Make sure to advertise the credibility of the speaker. 

21. Check with your student activities office to see if they are willing to help distribute information via group e-mails.
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